
  

Email: lyndochgrapevine@hotmail.com   FREE 
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Live Music in September! 

          Sun 7th,  1 - 4pm -    Mac Hales Acoustic 

          Sun 21st, 1– 4pm - Sun & Moon Acoustic Duo 

 We thank you for supporting Small Business. 

Looking for a gift for Father’s Day?  We have Gift Boxes 
which can be customised with beers, merch and snacks!  
Gift Certificates also available.  Call in and we will help 
you with the perfect gift. 
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Advertising in The Lyndoch 
Grapevine.  

As this is a NFP publication, all 
advertising revenue is used to 
offset our only cost, which is 
printing.  Please consider  
supporting this community  
newsletter by placing an  
advertisement.  We would be 
happy to assist with the design 
and layout.   

Grapevine Submissions   
Email the details to:  
lyndochgrapevine@hotmail.com  

Editors:  Zoe Phillips, Michael Byrne 
      & Jane Feast      
          
Tel. 0409 825 885  

Cut off date will be the 25th of 
every month. 

Subscribe to The Grapevine and 

receive it by email in full colour  
every month.  Simply send an email to:  
lyndochgrapevine@hotmail.com 
and type "subscribe" in the subject 
line.  

Lyndoch Grapevine Advertising Costs, Page 

Size A5 

Advertisement Size Full Page Half Page Quarter 

Southern Barossa Business 

or Personal Classified 

$51 inc GST $26 inc GST $15 inc GST 

Other Business $71 inc GST $41 inc GST $20 inc GST 

An additional $20 will apply for a colour ad in the print version (all 

electronic copies are full colour). 

Invoices will be issued by the Southern Barossa Alliance Inc 
Community notices are free 

 Don’t forget to tell us 

about it.  This is a remind-

er that, as your community 

newsletter, we are happy to pub-

lish any community events, sport-

ing club info, interesting articles 

about what’s going on.  Just email 

them through, regular contributors 

are welcome.   

 
 

Our distribution is currently 500 

printed copies and about 180 

emailed.  Email subscribers receive 

their copy of the Grapevine on the 

1st of each month and in full  

colour.  It’s great way to get to 

know of those events that are early 

in the month and save paper.  As 

our only cost is printing, more 

email subscribers help keep costs 

down—so please subscribe if you 

can. 

   

Thanks again to the advertisers 

that make the printing of this 

newsletter possible!  

 

Please enjoy your  

community newsletter. 
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Building Drafter & Design 

Anthony Tume 

ABN 819 636 35238 
M: 0429 929 561          E: actume@aapt.net.au 

Domestic Site Survey & Civil Works 

Drafter & Design 

 - Tume A . . . Extra Drafting & Design Guy - 

On the Grapevine 
 

 

 

The Barossa Park  

Advisory Group is a  

volunteer group of stake-

holders who call Barossa Park at 

Lyndoch home. The group consists 

of representatives from the Baros-

sa District Football and Netball 

Club, Lyndoch Cricket Club, 

Lyndoch Tennis Club, Lyndoch and 

Districts Little Athletics Centre, 

Lyndoch and District Bowling Club, 

Barossa Pigeon Racing Club, 

Southern Barossa Alliance and 

Barossa Council.  

The main aim of the group is to 

ensure the sporting and recreation 

facility is used by the community 

and collaborate with Council in co-

ordinating events and major book-

ings. 

Should you have any questions, 

ideas or concerns about the Baros-

sa Park facility please reach out to 

one of the stakeholders or send an 

email 

to:  info@southernbarossaalliance.

com 

The precinct is a prefect venue for 

your next community event, work-

shop, meeting or celebrating sig-

nificant milestones.   

To hire the oval(s) contact the 

Barossa Council. To hire the pavil-

ion spaces, use the link below:  

https://

barossadistrictsport-

ingclub.com.au/barossa-park-

lyndoch/ 

If you haven’t done so already, 

come and explore Barossa Park, 

it's a great community space. 

Katrin Lohner, Chair, Barossa 

Park Advisory Group 
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Secretary (Volunteer Role) 

 

• Would you like the chance to become more involved in your  

• community? 

• Do you have administration skills and know your way around a 

computer? 

• Are you interested in being part of a dynamic team of  

• passionate volunteers who love the place we live and work to-

gether for the benefit of our region? 

• Are you able to commit to one evening meeting a month with 

occasional ad-hoc tasks? 

•  

If so, email:  

info@southernbarossaalliance.com  

or contact us at The Grapevine.   
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Find new Friends…… 
South Para Reservoir Parkrun is just the 

place. 

Strictly 8am start every Saturday morning 

try the 5km track 

Park at the South Para Reservoir Carpark 

and wonder towards the group or the 

flags 

Enjoy the outdoors and find new friends 

You can walk, run or race at your own 

pace. 

If you can’t walk that far there are volun-

teer jobs to do as this Parkrun cannot be 

enjoyed without the volunteers. 

Register for your barcode and you could 

participate all over the world. 

Many mornings we have visitors from very distant places. 

Some South Aussies try to do every park run in the state. 

Thanks to SA Water for allowing us to do this but sadly no dogs  

allowed. 
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Southern Barossa Coffee & Chat 

Mornings  

We enjoyed a lovely catchup at The 

General in Williamstown.  Once again 

we were spoilt and given a lovely plate 

of sandwiches to share.  A huge Thank 

You to management  and staff for your 

friendliness to all of us, it’s certainly a 

fantastic place for a catchup! 

Our catchup for September will be at: 

The Lyndoch Bakery 

Thursday 11 July 

10.30AM 

Always delicious delicacies—we look 

forward to catching up!! 

 

We are always happy to see new faces from 

the Southern Barossa towns which include 

Lyndoch, Rowland Flat,  Williamstown, 

Rosedale, Sandy Creek and Cockatoo Valley 

so if you have a spare hour or two we would 

love to have you join us.  

If you require further information 

please contact Judy on 0413 606 565. 
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Pete’s Poser 

Congratulations to 

Tracy, Nelly and  

Natalie who were  

correct in placing last 

month’s poser as the 

old quarry site at the 

Altona CSR Landcare 

Reserve.  Natalie also 

suggested a sincere 

thank you to the vol-

unteers who maintain 

the site so well!   

 

In you know what this 

photo is, please email 

lyndochgrapevine 

@hotmail.com. 
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Williamstown Lyndoch Landcare  
Altona CSR Reserve 

MEETINGS are held on the 4th Wednesday of each 
month at 7.30pm in the Lyndoch Library Meeting Room 
(back of the Library). 

WORKING BEES every Thursday from 
9.00am—12 noon except on days over 30 
degrees (please ring to confirm w/bee is still 
running).    

Everyone is Welcome!            

ENQUIRIES please contact: 

Chair:  Angus Atkinson 0498 649 766         Secretary: Terry Redman  0418 857 915 

Email: altona.landcare@gmail.com   

Facebook: facebook.com/AltonaCSRLandcareReserve 

The Men’s Shed is a concept which 

is growing in popularity and in-

creasing in number in Australia 

and around the globe.   It pro-

vides an outlet for men, much in 

the same way that the backyard 

shed has in Australian culture over 

many years.    The Southern Bar-

ossa Men’s Shed extends a wel-

come to men from all walks of life 

to attend our Shed.  Without a 

strict format we foster fellowship 

and emphasise the importance of 

men enjoying the activities, feel-

ing a sense of belonging and be-

ing part of a relaxed non-

pressured group.   

 We encourage anyone who simp-

ly wants to turn up for ‘a cuppa’ 

and socialise while others may 

want to tinker, mend or create in 

the well equipped workshop.  If 

you are curious to try new things 

someone is always on hand to 

help out.   Making or repairing fur-

niture or homewares or toys, 

mending and fixing motors, reno-

vating bicycles, arts and 

crafts,  all examples (but certainly 

not the limits) of the activities 

that can be undertaken at the 

Shed depending on the knowledge 

and skillset of the members.  

Projects and activities are also  

undertaken which benefit the 

community.   

 The SBMS shed is located at the 

rear of the Wirraminna Care Little 

Shop of Treasures on Queen 

Street, Williamstown.  Any en-

quiries relating to the shed, 

membership or the hire of the 

meeting room  (attached to 

the workshop)  can be  

directed to Glen Venning on 

0409 675 937. 

Southern Barossa Men’s Shed 

mailto:altona.landcare@gmail.com
http://facebook.com/AltonaCSRLandcareReserve
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On Saturday, 13 September 2025, 
the fourth annual Whole Town 
Garage Sale will take place in 
Lyndoch. 

n 2021, Kelsey Craig (then on the 
Lyndoch Community Committee) 
suggested the concept of a town-
wide garage sale. This idea was 
enthusiastically embraced. Alt-
hough people were  not actually 
embracing – remember Covid re-
strictions? 

The concept of a town-wide gar-
age sale means that people go 
from house to house on the one 
day.  This is a great way to get 
people in a buying frame of mind 
to visit multiple places. We have 
welcomed many visitors from oth-
er towns as well as outside the 
region. 

Between 20 and 30 stall holders 
take part each year, enjoying the 

opportunity to get rid of unwanted 
items that can be re-used, recy-
cled or repurposed by the next 
owners.  

A map of participating locations is 
produced by the Lyndoch Commu-
nity Committee and can be picked 
up from the Lyndoch Community 
Market when you get your delec-
table sausage sandwich or egg 
and bacon sandwich from the 
SAUSAGE SIZZLE! 

The Lyndoch Whole Town Garage 
Sale is a great way to meet your 
neighbours and get to know more 
members of your community. The 
money raised by the Lyndoch 
Community Committee via the 
town-wide garage sale (maps and 
sausage sizzle) goes towards fu-
ture events and projects that ben-
efit Lyndoch. 

Lyndoch Whole Town Garage Sale 
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Lyndoch Community  

Committee 

Love the place we live 

We are a group of local residents who 

passionately love our town and work 

together to make Lyndoch a great place 

to live.   

The committee is involved in  

various community events such as the 

Christmas Party, Lyndoch Market sausage 

sizzles, Budburst event and anything 

where there’s a need for community in-

volvement.   

 

We would love to welcome more people 

along to help in our great community. 
 

Meetings are usually held on the first 

Thursday of every month at 6.30pm in 

the Lyndoch Meeting Room at the back 

of the library. The next meeting will be 

4th September. 

 

Contact: Gwyn Balch   

Tel 0417 853 080  

Facebook: Southern Barossa Alliance       

www.southernbarossaalliance.com                      
e: info@southernbarossaalliance.com 

Members and 

friends of the 

Lyndoch Commu-

nity Committee 

celebrating the 

special birthday of 

longstanding 

member Frits  
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Ten quick questions – Reuben 

Q: What's your favourite way to spend a   

 weekend? 

A: Cruising in my old Mercedes. 

 

Q: What's a book that you'd recommend? 

A: Batavia by Peter Fitzsimons. It’s an  

 absolutely fascinating story of a ship 

 wreck in 1628. The tale has it all –  

 adventure, murder, heroism. It should 

 be made into a movie. 

 

Q: What's your dream job? 

A: I’m doing my dream job – working in 

 the vineyards at Kies Family Wines. 

 

Q: Do you have any pets? 

A: The most wonderful Chihuahua ever – Nacho Rodriguez. 

 

Q: What's your favourite type of cuisine? 

A: Anything from the Italian restaurant in Lyndoch, Edo Cucina! I  

 travelled to Italy in 2019. The food at Edo Cucina is the most  

 authentic Italian food I’ve tasted outside of Italy. 

 

Q: What's your favourite season? 

A: Definitely Spring. Not too hot. Not too cold. 

 

Q: What's your favourite way to stay active? 

A: Volunteering. I’m a member of the Lyndoch CFS, Barossa  

 Wildlife Rescue and the Lyndoch Community Committee. With 

 all that, I sometimes don’t have time to scratch myself. 

 

Q: What's a skill you're proud of? 

A: Convincing my wife that I’m just popping out to help someone, 

 but always taking hours to come home.  

 

Q: Do you enjoy spending time outdoors? 

A: Only in good weather. 

 

Q: What's your favourite movie or TV show? 

A: Tombstone. It’s a Western movie about the shootout at the OK 

 Corral. 
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BAROSSA 4WD CLUB 

The Barossa 4WD Club meet 

on the second Wednesday of 

each month (except December) at the 

Lyndoch Meeting Room. Entrance is at 

the rear of the library and parking is avail-

able onsite. 

New members are always welcome.   

The next meeting will be  
Wednesday 10 September @ 7.30pm  
Enquiries contact:  
secretary.barossa4x4club@gmail.com 

Lyndoch  Group 
The next Lyndoch Red Cross 

meeting will be held on 
Monday 1st September  at 

  2pm at Monica’s home. 

For further enquiries please  
contact Monica Wohlstadt,  

Group Coordinator on  
0403 360 468.  

New members are most wel-
come to attend. 
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